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Dear PINS,
 
Please find attached Gravesham BC’s:
 

·         Response to the Panel’s First Written Questions (FWQs)
·         Local Impact Report
·         Written Representations

 
We have also attached an initial view of potential site location is Gravesham. For some of them,
we recognise that the Panel may determine that they can be visited during unaccompanied site
visits.
 
Regards
 
Wendy
 
Wendy Lane (BSc Hons, MSc, MA, MRTPI)
Assistant Director (Planning)
Gravesham Borough Council
Tel: 01474 33 74 01
email: wendy.lane@gravesham.gov.uk
Gravesham Borough Council - Delivering for the Community
 

 

 

GRAVESHAM BOROUGH COUNCIL

This Email, and any attachments, may contain Protected or Restricted 
information 
and is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed.  It 
may contain 
sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled 
accordingly.
  

Nothing in this email message amounts to a contractual or other legal 
commitment on 
the part of Gravesham Borough Council. If this Email has been 
misdirected, please 
notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you 
must not 
disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information 
contained in it 
or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately.
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Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, 
any 
attachments to this Email may nevertheless contain viruses which our 
anti-virus 
software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own 
anti-virus 
checks before opening any documents. Gravesham Borough Council will not 
accept any 
liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any 
attachment or 
other document supplied with this e-mail.
 

All Gravesham Borough Council and PSN traffic may be subject to recording 
and / or 
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 



Tilbury 2 Potential site visit locations in Gravesham 
 
 
Potential locations: 
 

• Pontoon for Gravesend –Tilbury Ferry 
• Lower St Andrews Gardens 
• Promenade adjacent to Sailing Club and Heritage Quay 
• New Tavern Fort  
• Canal Basin 
• Top of Windmill Hill  
• Shornemead Fort 

 

It would be helpful if the site visit could be organised (i.e. mid-afternoon start) so that the examining 
authority can see the current lighting visible from the southern shore – albeit that would be more useful 
if the PoTLL erected a temporary lighting pole with an example of the lighting proposed. Equally 
recognise that this is problematic at this time of year due to longer days and shorter nights 
 


